
 VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 
   SPECIAL MEETING 

 LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 
MARCH 30th, 2010 

 
The Special meeting of the Dryden Village Council was called to order at the Lamb 
Memorial Building at 6:05 p.m. by President, Betcher. 
Council Members Present:  Kelso, Yezak, Nash, Roszczewski, Quail, Franz. 
The Village Attorney informed the Village Council of the specifics under the Michigan 
Medical Marihuana Act initiated Law 1 of 2008. 
Discussion was held regarding a proposed regulatory ordinance and a zoning ordinance 
amendment in reference to the Medical Marihuana Act. 
A complete copy of these minutes can be obtained at the Village Office. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
 
LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 
 


